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EACS Board Says New Health Care Deal Good For
Employees, Taxpayers
October 22, 2013 Fort Wayne

Tuck Hopkins of the Fort Wayne office is quoted in an Oct. 22 Fort Wayne
News-Sentinel article, "EACS Board says new health care deal good for
employees, taxpayers," about one hospital system’s criticism over East
Allen County School board’s choice of a health care provider. Tuck
represents the East Allen County Schools board.
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